From: | Peres Da Costa, David

Sent: 31 October 2017 07:38
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Planning application 2017/4239/P 24-32 Elliott Square NW3 35U

Can this be logged as an objection on M3.

David Peres da Costa
Senior Planning Officer

Tel.: 020 7974 5262

Visit camden.gov.uk for the latest council information and news ----- Original Message-----

From: Mark Shaw
Sent: 31 October 2017 06:42
To: Peres Da Costa, David <David.PeresDaCosta@Camden.gov.uk>
Cc: Mark Sha
Subject: Planning application 2017/4239/P 24-32 Elliott Square NW3 3SU

David,

| have seen the proposed plans for the above noted development. As a local resident and
someone who will be directly impacted | would like to comment that | think the development is not
in keeping with the neighbourhood. Furthermore, the area has already suffered years of builders’

noise. | do not see the need for this to proceed.
Any questions please feel free to contact me. Mark

Mark Shaw

97A King Henrys Road
London

NW3 3QX



